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To: Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA

From: Alan Danskin, United Kingdom Representative

Subject: Revisions to Numeric Designation of a Musical Work (6.16.
Response.

The British Library and CILIP thank the Music Working Group for the proposed revisions. We agree
with the changes proposed. The substitution of “individual work” for “aggregate work” is considered
to be particularly helpful.

Change 1: Agree

Change 2: Agree. Inclusion of the guidance on language and the alternative instruction is justified in
our view.

Change 3: Agree



